
Town of Garfield, Jackson County, Wisconsin : Meeting Minutes

March 10, 2009 Regular Meeting

Regular Meeting of the 
Garfield Town Board 
Tuesday, March 10, 2009 
Immediately Following 6:00 P.M. Special Meeting 
Garfield Town Hall 
  
 
The regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Garfield was 
called to order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 6:20 p.m., on Tuesday, 
March 10, 2009 at the Garfield Town Hall.  Full board present.  
Meeting notice verified. 
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the February 4, 2009 meeting.  
Motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to approve minutes. 
Motion carried.  
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for February, 2009 was given 
by Lori Prudlick.  Motion by Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, 
to accept report as presented. Motion carried.   
 
Bills were presented for payment.  Motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded 
by Bob Rindahl, to approve payment of same. Motion carried. 
 
Jackson County Board of Supervisors member Karen Thayer was present.  
She reported the board is actively working to fill the vacant Highway 
Commissioner post, and is considering some sort of job sharing 
arrangement with Clark County. 
 
Discussion on possibility of purchasing land adjacent to town hall or 
shop.  It was decided to invite Carl Peterson to the next town meeting 
to discuss possible land purchase. 
 
ROADS & BRIDGES: Jackson County has notified us they plan to put up 
the seasonal weight restrictions as of March 13th.  Motion by Lamoine 
Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to post township road bans to 
coincide with county.  Roads included are Sand Lane, Sperber Road, 
Bluff View, Old 10, Price Road, Old 17, and Rindahl Valley Road. 
Motion carried. 
 
The Township Road Improvement Project (TRIP) on Bluff View is ready 
for bidding.  Motion to authorize Fleming, Andre, and Associates 
(Engineers) to let bids made by Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine 
Hanson. Motion carried.  Fleming, Andre and Associates will handle the 
advertising for bids and the bid documents, however clerk will publish 
a shortened version of same in the local paper of record (Tri-County 
News). 
 
A town officials workshop is scheduled for May 19th from 8 a.m. to 3 
p.m. in Eau Claire  
 
OPERATOR’S LICENSE:  Trails’ End made application for five operator 
license renewals, including: Karen Jean Stensen, Paula J. Ross, Steven 
Lee Perry, Zachary Todd Faldet, and Kayla Jean Faldet; and one new 
operator license for Amy S. Allard.  Motion to approve all six 
licenses made by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Next town meeting is set for Thursday, April 9, 2009 at 6:30 p.m. – 
this meeting will include the TRIP project bid opening.  May meeting 
is set for May 13, 2009. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to 



adjourn the meeting. Motion carried. 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


